
 

 

 

 
 

                STANELY AT HOME 
                    CATHY AND GRACE ENJOYING A WEE WINE. 
 
WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER,WE AT STANELY HAVE BEEN VERY 
BUSY SINCE CHRISTMAS WITH LOTS OF EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
WHICH WE ALL HAVE ENJOYED.TAKE A TRIP THROUGH OUR 
NEWSLETTER TO FIND OUT ALL THE FUN AND LAUGHTER THAT 
OUR RESIDENTS AND FAMILIES HAVE ALL ENJOYED. 
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MOTHERING SUNDAY AFTERNOON TEA 

 

MOTHERING SUNDAY WE REALLY 
ENJOYED THE COMPANY OF ALL OUR 
FRIENDS AND FAMILIES. WE ENJOYED A 
LOVELY SELECTION OF HOMEBAKING, 
WITH THE SALE OF TABLET AND 
MACAROON AND A FANTASTIC RAFFLE 
TO HELP RAISE FUNDS FOR OUR 
SUMMER TRIPS. 
EVERY ONE REALLY ENJOYED THE 

FRIENDLY HAPPY ATMOSPHERE 
GETTING TO KNOW ALL THE STAFF, 
MANAGER AND INTERACT WITH THE 
OTHER FAMILIES. WE TOOK LOTS OF 
FAMILY PHOTOGRAPHS SO WE COULD 
SURPRISE THE FAMILIES WITH THEIR 
PICTURES IN EASTER CARDS, THIS 
WENT DOWN A TREAT. 

IMAGE 

KEEP FIT CLASSES 

WE HAVE BEEN HAVING GREAT FUN AT 
OUR KEEP FIT CLASSES WHICH 
EVERYONE PROTESTS AT THE 
BEGINNING WITH IM TOO TIRED OR IM 
TOO OLD ESPECIALLY SADIE THEN 
BEFORE YOU KNOW IT WE ARE ALL 
SINGING AND CLAPPING AND JOINING 
IN WITH THE EXERCISES AND FUN AND 
LAUGHTER, IT’S A GREAT MORNING . 

FUNDRAISING 

WE HAVE BEEN DOING REALLY WELL 
LATELY AT OUR FUNDRAISING 
ATTEMPTS, WE HAVE HAD SEVERAL 
AFTERNOON TEAS FOR VALENTINES 
DAY,MOTHERING SUNDAY AND ALSO 
EASTER SUNDAY AND WE HAVE 
MANAGED TO RAISE IN THE REGION OF 
£250 WHICH IS BRILLIANT AND BE PUT 
TO GOOD USE OVER THE SUMMER. 



 

  

HOMEBAKING SHENANIGANS 

WE HAVE ALL BEEN BAKING AT STANELY 
REALLY ENJOYING GETTING INTO A 
STICK MESS WITH THE ICING SUGAR 
AND SPRINKLES. OUR SPECIALITY IS 
EMPIRE BISCUITS WHICH WE ALL LOVE 
WITH THE SOFT BISCUITS AND THE 
DELIGHTFUL ICING AND TOPPINGS. WE 
ALL HAVE GREAT FUN MAKING OUR OWN 
DESIGNS AND PATTERNS AND 
MARGARET AND BETTY LOVE TO PLAY 

MOTHER HEN BY SETTING UP THE 
TABLES WITH THE PLATES AND BISCUITS, 
HELPING THEIR FELLOW RESIDENTS TO 
SPREAD THE JAM AND ICING. WE ALL 
COME TOGETHER AS ATEAM AND 
USUALLY HAVE A SINGSONG TO GET US 
ON OUR WAY. 

FUN WITH THE SCHOOL 

WE ARE REALLY LUCK TO HAVE THE 
CHILDREN FROM GLENNIFER HIGH 
SCHOOL TO COME AND VISIT US ON A 
MONDAY. THEY HELP US WITH A 
VARIETY OF ACTIVITIES SUCH AS ARTS 
N CRAFTS, HOMEBAKING, REMINISCING 
AND AS ALWAYS A WEE SING A LONG 
WHICH EVERYONE ENJOYS. THE GIRLS 
EVEN COME IN IN THEIR OWN TIME. 

PLAYLIST FOR LIFE 

RECENTLY WE HAVE BEEN VERY LUCK 
Y TO HAVE BEEN GIVEN AN IPAD. THIS 
IS TO HELP BUILD A PLAYLIST FOR LIFE 
FOR EVERY RESIDENT WITH ALL THEIR 
FAVOURITE SONGS THAT PROMOTE 
HAPPINESS, BRING BACK MEMORIES 
AND GENERALLY MAKE EACH AND 
EVERY RESIDENT HAPPY AND SMILE 

 



 

 
ENTERTAINMENT TIME 
WE ARE REALLY LUCK AT STANELY 
PARK TO BE ABLE TO ENJOY OUTSIDE 
ENTERTAINERS LIKE MICHAEL 
PATTERSON AND CHARLIE GORMAN 
WHO ARE ABSOLUTELY FANTASTIC 
SINGERS AND WHO AS SOON AS THEY 
START TO CHANT WE ARE ON THE 
DANCE FLOOR GIVING IT OUR ALL. 

WE ALSO HAVE GREAT VISITS FROM THE 
CHILDREN FROM THE KIBBLE WHO ARE 
A FANTASTIC SINGING GROUP AND TAKE 
THE TIME TO SPEND WITH OUR 
RESIDENTS GETTING THEM UP TO SING 
AND DANCE, AND OUR RESIDENTS LOVE 
THE CHILDREN COMING TO VISIT AND 
ALL TAKE PART IN THE FUN. EVERY 
SECOND FRIDAY WE ARE INVITED TO 

THE BEECHWOOD CENTRE IN PAISLEY 
WHERE WE ENJOY SAUSAGE 
ROLLS,SANDWICHES TEA AND CAKES 
THEN OUR KEEP FIT AND AN AFTERNOON 
OF ENTERTAINMENT. EVERY ONE LOVES 
BEING OUT IN THE COMMUNITY MEETING 
ALL THE OTHER CLUBS AND GETTING TO 
KNOW EVERYONE 

STANELY PARK NEWS 
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO A LONG 
HOT SUMMER HOPEFULLY WHERE WE 
WILL GET PLENTY OF SUMMER TRIPS 
OUT, WE ARE ALSO GETTING OUR 
GARDEN REVAMPED SO HOPEFULLY IT 
WILL BE TEA IN THE GARDEN ON MANY 
AN AFTERNOON. WE WILL BE DOING 
MORE FUNDRAISING TO RAISE MONEY 
FOR UMBRELLAS FOR OUR GARDEN TO 
KEEP US NICE AND SHADED.WE WILL BE 
CONTINUING OUR FORTNIGHTLY TRIPS 
TO BEECHWOOD OUR AFTERNOON TEA 
TO MOSSWOOD AND AILSA AND ALSO 
WE WILL BE STARTING BACK OUR 
FORTNIGHLY TRIPS TO DOBBIES. WE 
ARE ALSO STARTING FOORTBALL 
MEMORIES FOR THE MEN WITH A WEE 
PIE AND A BOVRIL AT HALF TIME AND 
ALSO ART CLASSES EVERY SECOND 
WEDNESDAY WITH OUR KEEPFIT CLASS 
ON A THURSDAY. 

OUR SUMMER FAYRE WILL BE ON THE 
18TH JUNE 2016 WE ALL HOPE THAT YOU 
WILL ALL BE ABLE TO COME AND JOIN US 
FOR THIS FUN DAY OUT WITH PLENTY 
HOMEBAKING FOR SALE AND ALSO THE 
FAMOUS BOTTLE STALL AND RAFFLES, 
FEEL FREE TO BRING FRIENDS AND 
FAMILY ALONG. 
WE HAVE OUR ONGOING SERVICES EACH 
WEEK SUCH AS DANIELLE THE 
HAIRDRESSER, JANE OUR CHIROPODIST, 
SEEMA THE DENTIST AND ALSO 
VISIONCARE OUR OPTICIANS IF YOU FEEL 
THE NEED FOR ANY OF THESE PLEASE 
CONTACT A MEMBER OF STAFF. 
WE AT STANELY PARK WOULD  LIKE TO 
THANK YOU ALL FOR ALL THE SUPPORT 
OVER THE PAST COUPLE OF MONTHS 
AND REALLY APPRECIATE ALL THE 
SUPPORT. 


